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Back to School 
 Turn to Pages 2 and 3 to see what we have been up to!   

 

 

 

Welcome to our new newspaper Greenburn 

Gossip! This is first ever edition and will 

feature the pupils settling back into 

school.  The newspaper is a great way for 

our children to develop their 

communication and literacy skills, making 

use of devices and IT equipment to 

interview, record and of course take 

photographs!  

Greenburn Gossip will be a monthly 

publication and will help everyone keep up 

to date with all things Greenburn.  We 

hope you enjoy our hard work!   

 

A few words from Mrs Neil… 
Hello everyone!  

Welcome back to school, the 

children have been amazing 

these past couple of weeks.  I am 

so happy to see everyone and 

their lovely smiles!  I hope that 

you have all the information you 

need but if you need to contact 

me please call the school office.  

Thank you.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Greenburn Gossip is a new 

initiative to encourage some of 

our older pupils to work on their 

journalist skills.  The boys came 

down to ask me if I had any news, 

we recorded it and added it into 

the layout – fabulous literacy 

skills!  

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

A Golden Gift for Greenburn 
Greenburn had a lovely surprise this week when we received a 
visit from Mr Forrest. Mr Forrest is a member of our local 
community and alongside attending events, such as sports day, 
he regularly makes donations to the school.  This year is a very 
special year for him as he celebrated his 90th birthday!  When it 
came to birthday gifts this year Mr Forrest felt there was nothing 
that a 90 year old could ask for, so he very kindly  

 asked his friends and family to 
provide a donation for his favourite 
charity – Greenburn! To celebrate  
Mr Forrest’s special birthday we 
have invited him in for a birthday 
tea this Friday.  We look forward to 
giving him a special thank you for 
all his kind support through the 
years.   
 



 

 

Upcoming Dates 
1st September: School photographer 
14th September:  Beat the Street begins 
15th September:  Meet the Team 6pm – 7pm 
22nd September:  MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Get Your Game On! 
Our sports leaders are ready 
and raring to go this school 
year.  David, Keevan, Callum 
and Brandon are keen to get 
everyone in the school fit 
and active and there are lots 
of exciting sporting events in 
the pipeline.  They have 
already been helping at the 
senior assembly - where they 
were leading the way in 
some dancing to get all the 
children and adults up and 
moving.  We are looking for 
some new recruits to join our 
sport leaders team so watch 
this space for some new 
names! 
 

HAPPINESS ALL AROUND 
Greenburn are so excited to be 

launching their new emotional 

literacy programme - emotion 

works!  This uses cogs to look at 

different parts of our emotions.  As 

a school we will be focussing on the 

orange cog and the blue cog.  The 

orange cog helps us think about the 

names of different emotions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have started off looking at 

'happy' and have been doing so many 

great activities to help us learn about 

this emotion - treasure hunts, 

sensory play, happy music, happy 

dancing, making happy face biscuits, 

and lots of wonderful happy art  

work.  Our classes and 

school are full of 'happy' work and 

pictures! 
 


